
 

 

Las Vegas Family Church's 4th Anniversary of True Father's Ascension 
 
Ken Doo 
August 12, 2016 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We have entered the final stage of our special devotion period. Want to sincerely thank you for your 

investment. Allow me to make the following clarifications on the offerings. 

 

☞ Special Grace Offering: 

 

The International HQ had a suggested offering of $210 per family however, USA National HQ is 

recommending a $300.00 offering per family. 

 

☞ August 19, 2016 Blessing 

 

At the beginning of our devotion condition on May 1, 2016, I recommended a fasting conditioning and 

prayer condition as well as $120.00 offering per person representing a saving of $1.00/day for 120 days 

from skipping a meal. I feel that it would be a burden to ask family members to make several donations in 

such a short interval. For this reason, I recommend that each participant contribute $30.00 This amount, 

 

$30.00, is just the cost of your dinner on Aug. 19 banquet. 

 

Further, because there are many more expenses associated with the blessing, I would like to sincerely ask 

each family or each member to consider making additional offerings of your choosing for the event. 

 

I truly appreciate your loving and giving hearts. 

 

Thank you for your devotion and support of the providence. 

 

Below are some updates for you about the Aug. 19 Blessing. We have made these plans so that our guests' 

experience will be special and something they will remember happily. We hope you can help us. 

 

1. We would like to display all of our Blessed family members' Blessing photos on a special table in the 

IPEC main lobby. We think everyone will enjoy seeing them! 

 

Please bring your Blessing Photo or any family photo (any size, with or without a frame) to this 

Sunday service Aug. 14 or to IPEC between 4 and 5 pm on Aug. 19. 

 

 
 

2. Repentance and Resolution Paper (for receiving the Holy items). · You may write it at home and bring 

to the church this Sunday or to IPEC on August 19th. To download the form, click here. · We will prepare 

some Resolution papers for those who do not have a printer in their home. 

 

They will be available at church on Sunday Aug. 14. 

 

Each person's Resolution paper should be put into an envelope. 



 

 

 

You do not need to write your name on the paper or on the envelope. 

 

There will be a box to put them in at the Blessing event. 

 

Papers will be burned at a future date. 

 

3. Registration for the Blessing event on Aug. 19: 

 

In order to avoid confusion and a large crowd at the Registration table on Aug. 19 since we only 

have 30 minutes of registration time, we would like to recommend Pre-Registration for members. 

 

So, here is how the Pre-Registration process goes: 

 

First. Each family (or single member) needs to submit your and your family members' names to 

Mrs. Mary Hida through text message or email to maryhida@gmail.com 

 

Second, bring your $30 check--payable to HSA-UWC, memo "Aug. 19 blessing"-- to church on 

Sun, August 14th. (As I mentioned before, $30 is the actual cost of your dinner. It does not 

include any other event costs, so please if you can, make an additional donation. It will be very 

much appreciated.) 

 

Third, once we receive your name and registration fee, we will produce each individual's name 

tag. You can pick it up at the registration table in the IPEC lobby during registration time 5-

5:30pm on Aug. 19. 

 

Fourth, you will need your name tag in order to enter the event hall. 

 

Thank you so much for your kind assistance in making our event a wonderful offering to True Parents on 

the 4th Anniversary of True Father's ascension. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ken Doo 

 

 

 


